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August 15, 2023 

Dear Community Partner, 

It is with great anticipation that we prepare to celebrate the 2023 St. Francis Xavier Homecoming 

Fair.  To be held on the historic grounds of the St. Francis Xavier Roman Catholic Church, October 

21-22, 2023. This event will engage church parishioners and the Greater Baton Rouge 

community.  The fair will be a homecoming celebration for so many who found themselves 

staying away because of the COVID-19 pandemic. The community will come together, and enjoy 

food, games, and a variety of vendors. 

We are pleased to offer you the opportunity to be a part of this celebration. Your support will 

help us to continue to serve our community through various programs and initiatives including 

our parish food pantry, youth programs, and the St. Francis Xavier Catholic School. 

Organizations large and small, will find great value in providing monetary and/or in-kind 

donations to the St. Francis Xavier Homecoming Fair. We pray that you will consider being a part 

of our legacy to serve by making a tax-deductible donation.  Please contact Kisha Thomas 

Williams (225) 395-9197 personally discuss sponsorship opportunities.  For further information, 

please go to www.stfrancisxavier.org/homecoming-fair. 

 

Thank you for your consideration,   

 

The St. Francis Xavier Homecoming Fair Committee 
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